
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNN OF STANISLAUS 
ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY 

DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA # *A-5 

Urgent Routine 131 AGENDA DATE March 18, 2008 
CEO Concurs with?ecommendation KS NO 415 Vote Required YES NO 

(Information Attached) 

SUBJECT: 

Approval to Proclaim the Week of March 17-21, 2008, as Oakdale High School Sober Graduation 
Awareness Week in Stanislaus County 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS: 

Proclaim the Week of March 17-21, 2008, as Oakdale High School Sober Graduation Awareness Week in 
Stanislaus County. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------. 

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS: NO. 2008-161 

ATTEST: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No. 



& Ookdale Grad Night Committeem 
P 0 Box 333, Oakdale, Ca 95361 e-muildfarley@oakdale.kl2.ca.u~ 

Ofice of the Board of Supervisors, Stanislaus County 2603 MkR - 3 A 8: 55 
Supervisor Thomas Mayfield, District 2 
1010 loth st. 
Modesto, Ca 95353 

Dear Supervisor Mayfield, 

My name is Dale Farley and I am the chairwoman of the Oakdale High School Sober Grad Night 
Committee. For the last 20 years the committee has worked to raise funds to provide a safe, sober 
and fun, graduation night celebration for our graduates. 

On March 17, The Oakdale City Council will be making an official city proclamation stating that the 
week of March 17,2008 is: 

Oakdale High School Sober Graduation Awareness Week. 

The OHS Sober Grad Night Committee is very pleased about this because it will help to raise 
community awareness about the realities of teenagers 'Driving Under the Influence' and the fact that 
DUI statistics increase significantly on graduation nights. Not only are the graduates at increased 
risk, but anyone on the road. 

I am writing to you today to ask if you might send us a brief note, or possibly a Proclamation from 
your office, to show your support for OHS Sober Graduation Awareness Week. Our Mayor, 
Farrell Jackson, could read your note or Proclamation of support at the city council meeting. Any and 
all public support from our officials goes toward helping to raise that all important 'public awareness' 
about the grave dangers of teenage drinking and driving. The Oakdale Leader newspaper will be 
doing an article about the city Proclamation and OHS Grad Night. 

I would be so grateful if you could find a moment to email me or send the note or Proclamation to our 
PO Box. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

ad* Dale Farley 

OHS Sober Grad Night Chairwoman 
dfarlev@oakdale. k12.ca.u~ 
Home: 209-848-1 808 Cell: 209-91 8-1 848 

OHS Grad Night Committee 
PO Box 333, Oakdale, Ca 95361 

OHS Safe and Sober Grad Night 
Celebrate, Create Memories, Save Lives 




